
Department of  
Planning and Development  
 
Memorandum # 13-16 

 
To:  North Augusta Planning Commission 
 
From: Scott Sterling, AICP, Interim Director 
 
Subject: Planning Commission Meeting Cancellation – April 18, 2013 

and March 2013 Monthly Report 
 

Date:  April 11, 2013 
 
The April 18, 2013 meeting of the Planning Commission has been cancelled.  The 
monthly report for March 2013 is provided herein as required by §5.8.2.5 of the North 
Augusta Development Code.  Supplemental reading material is also enclosed.   
 
The next regular meeting of the Planning Commission is scheduled for Thursday, May 
16.  An agenda for the May 16 meeting will be distributed on or before Friday, May 10. 
 


